
Dear Chair Patterson and Members of the Committee,

I, Sam Asher, am pleased to offer my support for HB 2574.

I am committed to support for the environment and have a personal desire to return to the earth upon my death.  By using this 
method for final disposal of my body I am opting against wasteful space to be set aside (for a very long time) for my physical 
remains.  Instead I would prefer that what remains of me is used to enhance the environment rather than contributing to the toxic 
effects of creamation or the wasteful space taken up by burial.

I ask for your support of this important legislation.

Sincerely,

Sam Asher

Eugene

1347 Golden Avenue, Eugene, OR  97404

ashersam@mail.com


